
Harris County District Attorney’ Office full statement 

“The Harris County District Attorney’s Office has an aggressive posture regarding 
all threats made towards our schools, teachers and students. We routinely 
prosecute charges from school districts all across the county. We have reached 
out to the Spring Branch superintendent and police chief about some 
contradictions in what they are reporting to our prosecutors and to your station. 
At this time, these cases should be considered under investigation, and we will 
continue to assist the school district in every way we can.” 

 


